
County of El Dorado

Legislation Text

330 Fair Lane, Building A
Placerville, California

530 621-5390
FAX 622-3645

www.edcgov.us/bos/

Supervisor Nutting recommending that the Board consider cost savings submitted by County
employees as follows:

1) Direct General Services to shut down the operation of the fountain located between Buildings A &
B.  See attached Exhibit A.

2) Direct CAO to research the feasibility of an incremental micro furlough as noted on Exhibits B & C.
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